Alert! New first dose vaccine appointments
opening up!
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Due to an additional shipment of Pfizer vaccine, the Bethlehem Health Bureau is adding
appointments for first doses to their clinic on Friday (2/26). Appointments will be released
Thursday morning. Please visit our website www.bethlehem-pa.gov and click on the COVID-
19 tab to schedule an appointment. A small number of phone call appointments will be
available by calling 610-865-7083. Phone appointments are only for individuals from the City of
Bethiehem and Northampton County who are 65 years of age and lack intemet or computer
access. Please do not call before 8:00 a.m. on Thursday as no appointments will be taken
before that time. Additional appointments will be released on Friday for the following week's
clinics if vaccine supply allows
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